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Dear Returning Golfer:
After raising more than one million dollars for the hospitals in Sudbury we are making a big change this year. We are devoting our efforts to raising funds for St Joseph’s Health Centre. The Health Centre oversees and manages 3 distinct organizations; 
· St. Joseph's Villa, a 128 bed Long-Term Care Home located on South Bay Road 
· Villa St. Gabriel - another 128 bed Long-Term Care Home located in the Chelmsford community; and,
· St. Joseph's Continuing Care Centre - a 64-bed hospital that provides rehabilitative care to individuals in our community.

What is not changing is the high calibre charity tournament that we have all enjoyed over the years. Once again the tournament will be held at the Idylwylde Golf and Country Club on August 7, 2014. As always returning golfers have the first opportunity to join us for another tremendous day. 
This year’s tournament will have the same prize format as last year and we promise to make it fun for everyone; with great food from the executive chef, and as always, flawless execution from our head golf professional and his team. The Grand Prize draw is a golf trip for four with a value of $4,000! 
Just as we have done in past years, we are going to limit the event to 36 teams.  Keep in mind that we have had waiting lists for the past few years so not everyone who wanted to play actually was able to.  Make sure to send in your registration as soon as possible.
St. Joseph’s Foundation of Sudbury is a registered charity.
Revenue Canada Charitable Organization # 87362 1759 RR0001
If you require further information contact myself or Josée Clément at (705)675-6803 or by email at                         jmcdonald@sbminc.ca or jclement@sbminc.ca.
Sincerely,
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Joe McDonald







Melanie Kanerva
Chairman                                                                                        Chair of St. Joseph’s Foundation
THURSDAY, AUGUST 7th 2014
TEAM ENTRY FORM

A completed entry form and entry fees confirm your team’s entry.  Team entries will be given first consideration over individual entry forms. Entry is currently closed for new teams but will open on May 16th, 2014.  If you participated last year you may reserve your spot in advance.  As of May 17th, 2014 entry will be on a first-come first-serve basis.  Team entry fee is $1,250.
(PLEASE PRINT)

TEAM NAME:__________________________________________________________________

BUSINESS ADDRESS:_________________________________________________________

TEAM CAPTAIN: _____________ FAX:____________________ PHONE: ________________

Email Address: ______________________________

	PLAYER NAME:

	1)

	2)

	3)

	4)


Do you want your team paired with someone else’s? 
 If so let us know who:  _______________________________________________________

St. Joseph’s Foundation of Sudbury is a registered charity.

Revenue Canada Charitable Organization # 87362 1759 RR0001
Registration can be emailed to jclement@sbminc.ca or can be faxed to (705) 675-8757. To complete your registration you must mail your cheque in the amount of $1,250 payable to “Chip in for Charity”.
Send your cheque to:

Schuster Boyd McDonald

Attention: Josée Clément

105-888 Regent Street South

 Sudbury Ontario, P3E 6C6
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